
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian: 
 
 You are receiving this letter because your child is currently involved in the band program at Steubenville City 
Schools. Do they intend to play at HMS? Will they be part of the Best Band in Buckeye Land as a SHS band member? If 
so, we need your help! 
 
 We ask that you get involved now so we can continue to grow and excel. Without parental involvement the 
band will suffer greatly. We hope you will join us at our meetings and sign up to volunteer for different committees and 
fundraising activities. Currently our largest source of funding comes from the concession stand at Friday and Saturday 
night football games. We are always in need of help running it. We are asking that every parent volunteer to work 1-3 
games each season. If every band parent helped out, it would take the burden of working multiple games off of others.  
 
 To learn more about the band and stay on top of events, feel free to join our facebook page:  Big Red – Harding 
Band Parents, or visit our website bigredband.weebly.com.  Signing up for your directors Remind 101 texts is important 
for updates!  Please contact your child’s  director for information. 
 
 Thank you for any time you are able to give! We look forward to meeting new band parents! Please provide the 
information below and return to your child’s band teacher. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Big Red-Harding Band Parents 

 

 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardians name: ____________________________ 
 
Contact information: cell_______________________ home _______________________ 
 
            email _______________________ 
 

****Please circle or highlight your preferred method of contact  
 

Additional notes or questions 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Steubenville High School 
Big Red-Harding Bands 

 

Rosalind Thacker  
rthacker@scsohio.org 
Sal Crano: scrano@scsohio.org 
Rick Hicks: rhicks@scsohio.org 


